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I am an octogenarian who is seriously concerned for the damage this incinerator will inflict on the environment and therefore on the human
 inhabitants and on all living creatures. Overseas facilities give the environmental data to ban this style of waste management. Responsible
 decision making mandates you put people and all life forms first and quick fix financially based interest in the garbage bin. 
      Thank You 

                           Arthur Hanlon   




